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St. Andrew’s (Methodist) Primary School



        Prescott Street

Little Hulton

Worsley

Manchester

M28 OZA








         Tel: 0161 790 3194

 

        Fax: 0161 799 2718

Headteacher: Mrs A Smith

B Ed Hons, N.P.Q.H.


12th May 2015
Dear Parents/Carers,
I have been contacted by the Methodist Academy and Schools’ Trust to give us notice of a SIAMS inspection on 14th May 2015. As a Voluntary Controlled Church School this is an additional inspection that focuses on our Church distinctiveness.

The inspector is Mr John Horwood and he will meeting with staff, children, parents and governors during the day. If the weather is fine, he will probably come out to meet some of you on the playground before school. I shall be sharing the parent questionnaires you kindly completed in March as many of you commented on the link with Walkden Methodist Church. 
We are very much looking forward to the visit and having the opportunity to celebrate all that makes St Andrew’s such a special place. I shall, of course, share the outcomes of the inspection with you as soon as I am able to.
Next week is Walk to School Week. We hope as many families as possible are able to participate in this- and that the weather is fine!

Thank you for your continued support with all we do in school.
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs A Smith

Executive Headteacher
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